
Beech Class Weekly Update 06.05.22 

Thank you so much for the pictures of the children doing their ‘Money Home-

learning Task’ last week. We have added some of the photos to our Math’s 

Working Wall! It really helped to bring this task to life!  

This week in math’s we have been focusing on the four operations: addition, 

subtraction, multiplication and division and making sure we think carefully 

about strategies for each operation. We have been doing our number bonds to 

10, 20 and 100 daily. Please practice these at home too!  

 

We have been learning about the history of the Great Fire of London.  Each of 

the children brought home a piece of independent writing this week. They 

wrote about Samuel Pepys.  

 

We have been speaking about the different areas in London. If your child has 

been to/ is from London it would be great if you could talk to them about this 

and show them on a map where they have been. If you have any photos of 

them in London please do feel free to send them in so they can share them 

with the group!       

Reminders: PE is on Monday and Tuesday every week.  

Ms. Keogh and Mrs. Coventry 


